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SOUTHWAY HSA NEWSLETTER 

It has been a busy term for the HSA with 
fundraising totaling £3,214.19 

Advent Fayre : £2,118.77 

Autumn Term Discos - £812.68 

Bag2School Donations : £140.00 

Firework Ticket Commission : £50.00 

NameLabels : £51.03 

Easyfundraising : £41.71 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ticket requests for the Spring Discos 
must be returned no later than 
Friday,6th March please.  No late 
requests will be accepted. Also, if you 
are able to help on the evening, please 
get in touch. 

 

Fundraising this Term 

Sensory Garden - Grant 
We were delighted to learn this term 
that the Grant Application we submitted 
to Burgess Hill Town Council has 
resulted in us being awarded £2,500 
towards our Sensory Garden Project.  
This money together with a donation of 
£250 from Croudace Homes will allow us 
to commence the project.  We are 
anticipating the project starting in 
January with the building of the outdoor 
classroom, the centre piece of the 
Sensory Garden. 

Our aim is to build the whole project in 
stages by allocating a % of the funds 

raised at each of our events, seeking 
other Grant opportunities and working 
with local community groups and 
businesses. 

If you know anyone who might be 
willing to help with this project please 
get in contact.  
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Diary Dates 

HSA Meeting –All Welcome 
Tuesday, 12th January 2016 at 
8.00 pm at The Woolpack 

 

Valentine’s Cake Sale 
Thursday, 11th February 2016 
 

Quiz Night 
March – date & details tbc 

 
Spring Extravaganza 
Saturday, 16th April 2016 

 

Bag2School 
Wednesday, 11th  May 2016 

 
Summer Fayre 
Saturday, 2nd July 2016 
 
 

 

 

Help Needed 

Thank you 
We would like to thank the parents/family 

members who were able to give up their 

time to make the Advent Fayre such a 

success.  From sorting our tombola 

donations, setting out tables, manning 

stalls.  Your help was much appreciated by 

the HSA team.  

We also have to give particular thanks to 

Rowling Class (Year 4) who organised a stall 

selling sweets/chocolates and donated all 

the money to the HSA.  Plus the dads in 

Rowling who kindly manned the barbecue.  

And finally, but by no means least, all the 

staff and Governors who helped on the 

night.  

 

 

Email : hsa@southwayjunior.co.uk 

Current HSA Projects 
Having now completed the boardwalk and 
trellis around the bird hide, we will be 
making contributions to the school for new 
rope for the adventure playground as well as 
funding the development of a low level 
climbing wall.  This is in addition to putting 
money aside to complete the sensory garden 

project already mentioned. 

The HSA team desperately need more 

parents / carers / grandparents to get 

involved with our fundraising events.  The 

more people involved the more easily the 

work can be shared out.  Please can you 

consider helping in future – whether it be 

to make cakes, man a stall, help sort 

donations or seek out prizes for our raffles  

silent auctions.  The money we raise is for 

the benefit of all the children but currently 

we are struggling to support the school in 

its fundraising goals.  

 

WISHING YOU ALL A 
VERY MERRY 

CHRISTMAS & BEST 
WISHES FOR THE NEW 

YEAR 
FROM ALL OF US AT 

THE HSA 
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